
Notice 
To Lodging Parties 

 17 February 2014            No 173 

 Verification of Identity 

 
 
As advised in Notice to Lodging Parties No. 169 the Registrar-General’s Verification of Identity 
policy was introduced for documents executed on or after 1 July 2013 with full compliance 
required for documents executed on or after 1 April 2014.  
 
In consultation with Industry bodies, I have agreed to further extend the mandatory Verification 
of Identity compliance date.  
 
Full compliance is now required for documents executed on or after 28 April 2014. 
 
 
 
 
Brenton Pike 
Registrar-General 
Land Services Group 
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